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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 

The defibrillator fund is looking good and with the help of a grant from Pewsey Area Board we 
have nearly reached our target. Thanks to everybody who has contributed so far and for help 
and advice from Woodborough 
 

 
The parish has appointed a Flood Warden and is in the process of producing a Flood Plan with 
the help of Renate Malton of Wiltshire Council 
 
 

 
Speed limit review for sections of C38 and findings to be further discussed at next CATG 
meeting in October 

 
 

 
 


